During the August 11, 2014, meeting of the Marshall County Board of Education, members took no action on approving oil bids pending more information. On Tuesday, August 12, 2014, the Executive Committee of the Marshall County Board of Education, comprised of Chairman of the Board Mike Keny and Director of Schools Jackie Abernathy, spoke by phone at approximately 2:15 p.m. to discuss oil bids (attached).

Following discussions, the Executive Committee voted 2-0 to award the bid to Parman, the low bidder.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 2:30 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
Mike Keny, Chairman
Jackie Abernathy, Director